
December Sugar Creek Garden Club Newsletter –  
SCGC President’s Update 

 

Whatever is beautiful.  Whatever is meaningful. Whatever brings you happiness.  
May it be yours this holiday season and throughout the coming year.   

 

Happiest of Holidays to you all!  
 
 

 

REMEMBER:  The Joint Holiday Luncheon sponsored by Sugar 

Creek Women’s Association and Sugar Creek Garden Club is going to 

be held on Thursday December 3rd this year at Sugar Creek Country 

Club.  ‘Forgiven’ is the name of the band providing our entertainment 

and they believe the best way to spread holiday cheer is singing loud for 

all to hear!  Their fervent lyrics and sparkling melodies will heighten 

your holiday spirit.  I’m looking so forward to singing along!                                    
 

By now, you have already seen the 3 guard houses come to light!  The 3 

deer are out and lit too.  There are new big beautiful bows on the wreaths 

all around the subdivision.  Each year, we try to make enhancements and 

this year is no exception.   I am very excited and proud of the new enhanced 

wreaths.  
 

Don’t forget…Garden Club judges again this year will be driving the 

neighborhood December 7th-11th seeking the winners of the annual 

Holiday Light Contest. Get Ready Now!  

 

 

 

 

 

Woohoo!  Yes …Beautification Project #3 Update.  We have been so busy!  

SCGC and HOA partnered and got down to business at the corner of Country 

Club and Longview.  Our HOA removed the Oak and Pine trees.  They 

powerwashed and put in 2 new solar lights.    The Garden Club purchased (3) 

Crepe Murtles for the esplanade.  We put in (2) new Eagleston Holly trees and 

many Foxtail Ferns in the brick planter boxes.   You will also see us looking to 

put end-caps on Country Club in this area but that planting will have to wait 

until Spring. Please tell us what you think! 
 

Ann has been hard at work refreshing the Sugar Creek guard house entrance. 

Snaps, Cabbage, and Cyclamen have replaced the Caladiums.   Whew!  This is 

wonderful work and we should all be proud.  Take a drive by and see it all! 
 

Wishing you a wonderful happy and healthy holiday season. 
 

Blooming where I am Planted, 

       Linda Edmiaston 

Linda Edmiaston 

SCGC President, 2020-2021 
 


